
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/29/2024 11:10:33 PM

First name: Robert

Last name: Bain

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please stop the bolt prohibition. I am a climber of over 30 years and i have enjoyed many routes on

NFS land. It is essential that bolting be allowed so there continue to be safe passage up these routes. It can be

done in a limited manner and one that is appropriate for all user groups. There is a long legacy of climbing in the

forest and to end that legacy now would be inappropriate and ineffective. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

Robert Bain


